ANDSOOHA Annual General Meeting
October 2, 2013

Ontario Public Health Association Report

The Ontario Public Health Association (OPHA) has undergone extensive change over the last number of years to adapt to the demands of the current public health, financial and political environment.  These changes have included a new Board structure, a new membership structure, a focus on advancing OPHA priorities as opposed to project management of diverse small funded projects, the offer of educational opportunities including webinars and workshops and a new website.  
Over the last year, OPHA has undertaken a Strategic Planning Process as part of this renewal.  This new Strategic Plan will be presented at the OPHA Annual General Meeting on October 22 in Toronto for approval by the membership.  Also occurring on October 22 is the Annual Fall Forum where the theme this year is Quality in Public Health.  The focus of the Forum will be on creating and nurturing a culture of quality within the public health and community health sectors and integrating quality approaches in services and programming.  This Forum will be followed by two LEAN Sigma White and Yellow Belt Certificate workshops on October 23 and 24. Information on these activities and many more can be found on the OPHA website at www.OPHA.on.ca.
OPHA memberships have traditionally been by individual.  This is continuing but new categories of membership have been established.  A new category of Constituent Society membership has been developed for individuals who are also members of one of OPHA’s constituent societies such as ANSOOHA.  An ANSOOHA member can now join OPHA for a discounted amount of $100 per year, a substantial savings on the regular membership rate of $150. An organization category has also been created where health units and other organizations can join OPHA for $1750 per year.
Finally OPHA has been working on a Vision document for the outlining the future of public health in Ontario which is also expected to be released soon. Please see the OPHA website for workshop, webinar, and membership information.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jo Ann Tober

ANDSOOHA Representative on the OPHA Board

